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Queensland 
Government 

Office of the 
Coordinator-General 

0 3 MAY 2024 

Gilmour Space Technologies 
c/- Ms Sarah Jones 
Milford Planning 
info@milfordplanning.com.au  

Dear Ms Jones 

APC2024/005 — Change application for an SDA approval APC2022/007 for a material 
change of use of premises for a high impact industry (launch facility) in the 
Abbot Point State Development Area (SDA) 

Reference is made to your change application for an SDA approval APC2022/007 for a 
material change of use of premises for a high impact industry (launch facility) in the Abbot 
Point SDA. The change relates to establishment of two hardstand areas for rocket engine 
testing. 

In accordance with sections 84E and 84F of the State Development and Public Works 
Organisation Act 1971, the Coordinator-General has decided to approve your change 
application with conditions. 

Please find enclosed the decision notice and conditions for your change application for 
an SDA approval, for your reference. 

If you require any further information, please contact Mr Chandler Walker, 
Senior Project Officer, Office of the Coordinator-General, on (07) 3214 9523 or at 
chandler.walker@coordinatorgeneral.gld.gov.au  or, who will be pleased to assist. 

Yours sincerely 

Gerard CoMbn 
Coordinator-General 

Enc (2) 
1 William Street 
Brisbane Queensland 4000 
PO Box 15517 
City East Queensland 4002 
Telephone 13 QGOV (13 74 68) 
Website www.statedevelopment.qld.gov.au  
ABN 29 230 178 530 


